
Dear Honorable MP, 
 
I’m very concerned that our government is currently in nego;a;ons with the World 
Health Organiza;on dra@ing a legally binding act of interna;onal law that equates to an 
interna;onal pandemic preparedness plan to “improve” the so-called preven;on, 
preparedness, and pandemic response. 
 
This act will give this unelected organiza;on authority, under the guise of a pandemic 
scenario, to control the ability for Canadians to move freely, run our businesses, lock us 
down, and allocate our medical rescores the way it sees fit, here in Canada and around 
the world. This centralized governance comes with the poten;al for serious 
consequences for Canadians. 
 
As our elected government it would be negligent as well irresponsible on your part, to 
your cons;tuents not to brooch this deliberate assault to our democracy, sovereignty, 
and our liberty, as a free country. We surely will lose our independence as a na;on that 
is a major conflict of our best interests to the people of Canada. 
 
At this point we are only three months away from when this will be on the table behind 
closed doors with absolutely no transparency from our government, this is criminal 
bordering on treasonous.  
 
If you are unaware of this, you have just been brought up to speed that this is 
happening May 2024 and as an elected official, I sincerely expect you to take the 
ini;a;ve and address this very egregious act in the House of Commons and with other 
MPs, not only in your province but to share this informa;on to all of Canada’s MPs. I 
intreat you to stand up to this tyrannical overthrowing of Canadas na;onal sovereignty. 
 
As a ci;zen of Canada, I am baffled at the lack of mainstream media repor;ng and the 
lack of transparency regarding a deliberate takeover from the World Health 
Organiza;on, an unelected NGO, over Canada’s response on behalf of its ci;zens. 
 
Canadians are watching, we are paying aWen;on, and we demand accountability; there 
will be jus;ce in this country. I implore you to do your job, take this to the mainstream 
media and demand public transparency regarding this WHO treaty. 
 
Regards, 


